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C-I-L

DOMESTIC

LAWN WEED DOCTOR

TRICEP(R)

1 L TREATS 400 M2

ATTACH & SPRAY

CAUTION     POISON

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 20959 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: 2,4-D (as amine) 50 g/L
mecoprop d-isomer (as amine) 25 g/L

dicamba (as amine) 4.5 g/L

NU-GRO CORPORATION
Woodstock, Ontario  N4S 8P6

Laval, Quebec  H7S 1G3
Calgary, Alberta  T2H 2S1

C-I-L LAWN WEED DOCTOR controls a broad spectrum of weeds
including:  Dandelions, Plaintain, Chickweed, Clover, Creeping
Charlie, Bedstraw, Buttercup, Black Medic (Yellow Clover),
English Daisy, Healall, Knotweed, Ragweed, Shepherd's Purse, etc.

DIRECTIONS
READ LABEL BEFORE USE.  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

Remove sprayer nozzle from the container. Remove lid from
container,  attached tube to nozzle and attach nozzle to bottle.
Attach garden hose  to the sprayer nozzle and turn the regulator
to the OFF position. The OFF position is when the regulator is
turned at right angle to the nozzle. Remove the lid from the



container and attach the sprayer nozzle. Turn on the water.
Facing the lawn, turn the regulator to the ON position and begin
applying the spray solution evenly over the surface of the lawn.
The ON position is when the regulator is in line with the nozzle.
Apply 250 mL evenly over an area of 100m2. DO NOT APPLY THE SPRAY
SOLUTION OR ALLOW SPRAY TO DRIFT ONTO DESIRABLE TREES AND SHRUBS,
VEGETABLE GARDENS, OR FLOWER BEDS. Do not overlap areas already
treated. When spraying is completed, turn regulator to the OFF
position, turn off the water and disconnect hose. 

Apply in the spring or early fall when the weeds are actively
growing and temperatures are above 10EC. Do not cut grass for
several days after application. Do not water within 24 hours of
application. Do not apply during periods of hot dry weather or
when temperatures exceed 25EC. Do not apply to newly seeded lawns
until after the second or third mowing. Repeat as necessary.
Fertilize the lawn with GOLFGREEN Lawn Food to fill in bare
patches after the weeds are killed. 

PRECAUTIONS: Harmful if swallowed. Wash hands thoroughly after
use. Causes irritation of eyes and skin. Avoid inhaling spray
mist and contact with eyes, skin or clothing. Avoid spray drift
onto desirable plants. Do not use on newly seeded lawns or bent
grass. Do not use clippings from a freshly sprayed lawn as a
mulch. Do not use sprayer for other purposes. Avoid contamination
of food, feed, fertilizer, seed, pesticides or any body of water.
Store above 0EC.  Keep children and pets off treated area during
application and until dry.

DISPOSAL: Dispose of empty container with household garbage. 

FIRST AID: if on skin, wash with soap and water. If in eyes,
flush with water for 15 minutes and get medical aid. If
swallowed, obtain medical attention. 

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on the condition.

C-I-L LAWN WEED DOCTOR and TRICEP are trademarks of ICI Canada
Inc. NU-GRO Corporation is a Registered User.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any



guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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